Rubric For 5th Grade Friendly Letters
This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of this
rubric for 5th grade friendly letters by online. You might not require more
epoch to spend to go to the books start as capably as search for them. In some
cases, you likewise attain not discover the publication rubric for 5th grade
friendly letters that you are looking for. It will extremely squander the time.
However below, with you visit this web page, it will be hence completely simple
to acquire as without difficulty as download guide rubric for 5th grade
friendly letters
It will not bow to many times as we explain before. You can reach it even
though bill something else at home and even in your workplace. consequently
easy! So, are you question? Just exercise just what we pay for below as
competently as evaluation rubric for 5th grade friendly letters what you
similar to to read!

Scoring Rubrics in the Classroom Judith Arter 2001 A practical guide to more
effective assessment for improved student learning Learn how to be more
consistent in judging student performance, and help your students become more
effective at assessing their own learning This book o
Writing, Grade 6 Spectrum 2006-12-11 Spectrum Writing creates student interest
and sparks writing creativity! The lessons, perfect for students in grade 6,
strengthen writing skills by focusing on sequence of events, comparing and
contrasting, point of view, facts and opinions, and more! Each book provides an
overview of the writing process, as well as a break down of the essential
skills that build good writing. It features easy-to-understand directions, is
aligned to national and state standards, and also includes a complete answer
key. --Today, more than ever, students need to be equipped with the essential
skills they need for school achievement and for success on proficiency tests.
The Spectrum series has been designed to prepare students with these skills and
to enhance student achievement. Developed by experts in the field of education,
each title in the Spectrum workbook series offers grade-appropriate instruction
and reinforcement in an effective sequence for learning success. Perfect for
use at home or in school, and a favorite of parents, homeschoolers, and
teachers worldwide, Spectrum is the learning partner students need for complete
achievement.
40 Rubrics & Checklists Adele Fiderer 1999 Assess reading comprehension, story
character analysis, content-area research reports, personal experience essays,
and more.
Write About Math, Grade 3 2012-10-22 Developing communication skills in
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mathematics is an important part of school curriculum, and many standardized
tests require written explanations on how math problems are solved. This book
provides teachers strategies to engage students in math discussions, integrate
the writing process, and assess their work. A writing checklist and a
reflection page are also included. For students, there are opportunities to
solve math problems and practice writing explanations on how the problems were
solved. The activities focus on number sense and operations, geometry,
measurement, and data analysis. A scoring rubric and answer key is also
provided.
Trophies Harcourt, Inc 2007
Letter Writing, Grades 1-2 (Meeting Writing Standards Series) Jennifer Overend
Prior 2000-10 Contains lessons that guide chldren through the writing of
numerous types of letters-- friendly and business letters, request letters,
letters of concern, invitations, thank-you notes, greeting cards, e-mail
messages, and postcards.
1st Grade Technology Ask a Tech Teacher 2019-06-08 Second in a series designed
to teach technology by integrating it into classroom inquiry. The choice of
hundreds of school districts, private schools and homeschoolers around the
world, this nine-volume suite is the all-in-one solution to running an
effective, efficient, and fun technology program for kindergarten-eighth grade
(each grade level textbook sold separately) whether you're the lab specialist,
IT coordinator, or classroom teacher.The 236-page year-long technology
curriculum (the 6th edition of the curriculum) is designed to be completed in
about 45 minutes a week (though this may vary, depending upon your student
group). Textbook includes: * 301 images* 4 assessments* 14 pedagogic articles*
24 posters* Grade K-5 wide-ranging Scope and Sequence* Grade K-5 technology
curriculum map* 32 weeks of lessons* Certificate of Completion* monthly
homework (3rd-8th only)* posters ready to print and hang on your wallsEach
lesson is aligned with both Common Core State Standards and National
Educational Technology Standards and includes: * academic applications for
lessons* additional resources* assessment strategies* big idea* class exit
tickets* class warmups* domain-specific vocabulary* emphasis on
comprehension/problem-solving/critical * thinking/preparing for career and
college* essential question* examples* focus on transfer of knowledge and
blended learning, collaboration and sharing * grading rubrics* homework* how to
extend learning* materials required* problem solving for lesson* skills
required for lesson and learned during lesson* steps to accomplish goals*
teacher preparation required* time required to completeScaffolded lesson plans
include: * Architecture and Design* Coding/Programming* Cover Pages* Digital
Letter Writing* Digital Tools in the Classroom* Fills* Habitats* Holiday
Projects* Internet and Digital Citizenship * Internet Pictures * Intro * Intro
to Operating Systems* Intro to Spreadsheets Intro to Google Earth* Open House*
* Pre-Keyboarding* Problem Solving* Reading on Digital Devices* Shapes *
Slideshows* Software* Stories with Comics* Symbols* Tools and Toolbars* Visual
Learning and Reading* Word Processing-Intro and projectsIf you purchased the
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fifth edition of the 1st Grade Technology Curriculum, here's why you should
invest your money in an upgrade? Consider these changes: * aligned with
computers, iPads, Chromebooks* perfect for both classroom and tech teachers*
calls out higher order thinking skills* lists new and scaffolded skills in each
lesson* shows academic applications for projects* perfect for project- and
skills-based learning* highlights collaboration* warm-up and exit tickets for
each lesson* includes a comprehensive list of assessments* lots more images and
how-to's* includes curriculum map-by year and m
The Writing Revolution Judith C. Hochman 2017-08-07 Why you need a writing
revolution in your classroom and how to lead it The Writing Revolution (TWR)
provides a clear method of instruction that you can use no matter what subject
or grade level you teach. The model, also known as The Hochman Method, has
demonstrated, over and over, that it can turn weak writers into strong
communicators by focusing on specific techniques that match their needs and by
providing them with targeted feedback. Insurmountable as the challenges faced
by many students may seem, The Writing Revolution can make a dramatic
difference. And the method does more than improve writing skills. It also
helps: Boost reading comprehension Improve organizational and study skills
Enhance speaking abilities Develop analytical capabilities The Writing
Revolution is as much a method of teaching content as it is a method of
teaching writing. There's no separate writing block and no separate writing
curriculum. Instead, teachers of all subjects adapt the TWR strategies and
activities to their current curriculum and weave them into their content
instruction. But perhaps what's most revolutionary about the TWR method is that
it takes the mystery out of learning to write well. It breaks the writing
process down into manageable chunks and then has students practice the chunks
they need, repeatedly, while also learning content.
Dear Mrs. Larue 2002 Gertrude LaRue receives typewritten and paw-written
letters from her dog Ike, entreating her to let him leave the Igor Brotweiler
Canine Academy and come back home, but instead, Ike escapes and runs home--just
in time to save Mrs. LaRue's life.
Writing, Grade 2 Kumon 2013-06-01
Assessing and Teaching Reading Comprehension and Writing, 3-5 K. Michael
Hibbard 2003 First Published in 2003. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor &
Francis, an informa company.
What Really Works in Elementary Education Wendy W. Murawski 2015-02-18
Research-based practical strategies for every teacher This book compiles the
advice of experts who not only understand the research behind certain
educational practices, but also have experience working in elementary
classrooms. Each user-friendly chapter, focused on a topic vital to elementary
educators, presents information in a straightforward way to help you learn what
works – and what doesn't – with students today. Whether you’re a new educator,
or just seeking to build new skills, you’ll benefit from: Insight into a
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handful of innovative topics in instruction, including using technology, UDL,
co-teaching, and assessment Novel approaches to classroom management and
strategies to engage students Useful reproducibles and resources for every
topic area
Circulatory, Digestive & Reproductive Systems: Heart Gr. 5-8 Susan Lang
2015-09-01 **This is the chapter slice "The Circulatory System - Heart" from
the full lesson plan "Circulatory, Digestive & Reproductive Systems"** How can
you tell the difference between an artery and a vein? Our resource tells you
how! Learn the major organs of four body systems and how they work to keep us
alive and healthy. We begin with blood, blood vessels and the heart. Next, we
follow the path food takes from the mouth to the large intestine, and find out
how food is turned into fuel. Then it’s on to how the liver, lungs and skin all
help rid our body of toxins. We look inside the kidneys and intestines, and
finish with how a tiny sperm and egg cell can grow into a baby. Reading
passages, student activities, test prep, and color mini posters all included.
All of our content is aligned to your State Standards and are written to
Bloom's Taxonomy and STEM initiatives.
Assessing and Teaching Reading Composition and Writing, 3-5 K. Michael Hibbard
2013-09-27 The performance tasks in this book are linked directly to
instructional strategies and include holistic rubrics, analytic rubrics, and
assessment lists. They can be photocopied and distributed to your students.
Included in this series are 98 performance tasks, 196 assessment lists, 18
holistic rubrics, 30 analytic rubrics, and 88 graphic organizers.
Weekly Real-World Writing, Grades 1-2 Evan-Moor Educational Publishers 2022
Real-world writing happens when there is a reason to write. Help students
explore real-world purposes for writing with activities that demonstrate
thoughtful and effective writing strategies. The real-world topics are designed
to fit seamlessly into any writing program and include letters, journal
entries, product opinions, advertisements, directions, interviews, and more!
Units are designed to fit into a weekly lesson plan and include: - A teacher
overview page that describes the purpose of the format and how to introduce it
- A writing sample to model each skill - A graphic organizer to organize and
plan prewriting - Two writing tasks with a response pages to practice each
format - An extension activity that prompts students to relate the writing to
their own lives Each unit includes four unique and scaffolded writing
assignments for beginning writers and more experienced writers. The 24 writing
units within each book focus on six common writing purposes: - Self-expression
- Information - Evaluation - Inquiry - Analysis - Persuasion Two assessment
rubrics for formal and informal writing are included to help students remember
effective writing strategies. Some writing topics for grades 1-2 include: Friendly letter - Thank-you note - Invitation - Directions - Food opinion Products - Family interview - Internet search - Advertisement - Presentation Feedback Answers will vary
Leadership in America's Best Urban Schools Joseph F. Johnson, Jr. 2017-02-03
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Leadership in America’s Best Urban Schools describes and demystifies the
qualities that successful leaders rely on to make a difference at all levels of
urban school leadership. Grounded in research, this volume reveals the multiple
challenges that real urban elementary, middle, and high schools face as well as
the catalysts for improvement. This insightful resource explores the critical
leadership characteristics found in high-performing urban schools and gives
leaders the tools to move their schools to higher levels of achievement for all
students—but especially for those who are low-income, English-language
learners, and from various racial and ethnic backgrounds. In shining a light on
the essential qualities for exceptional leadership at all levels of urban
schools, this book is a valuable guide for all educators and administrators to
nurture, influence, support, and sustain excellence and equity at their
schools.
Teaching Lower Elementary Technology Mark Page-Botelho 2010-07-15 This book is
a collection of my experience teaching lower elementary technology over the
course of one year. There are lessons, curriculum documents, and thoughts
regarding many issues that can arise while teaching technology to young
children. This book is intended to be a reference for those who are interested
in starting from scratch or for those who are looking for new ideas on how or
what to teach regarding information literacy.
Mr. Popper's Penguins Richard Atwater 2011-12-06 Mr. Popper and his family have
penguins in the fridge and an ice rink in the basement in this hilarious
Newbery Honor book that inspired the hit movie! How many penguins in the house
is too many? Mr. Popper is a humble house painter living in Stillwater who
dreams of faraway places like the South Pole. When an explorer responds to his
letter by sending him a penguin named Captain Cook, Mr. Popper and his family’s
lives change forever. Soon one penguin becomes twelve, and the Poppers must set
out on their own adventure to preserve their home. First published in 1938, Mr.
Popper’s Penguins is a classic tale that has enchanted young readers for
generations. This ebook features an illustrated biography of Richard and
Florence Atwater including rare photos from the authors’ estate.
35 Rubrics and Checklists to Assess Reading and Writing Adele Fiderer 1998
Drawing on her extensive experience as a teacher, the author shares quick,
clear, and easy rubrics for accessing students' work. These ideas will help
students learn the qualities of a good performance and give parents a detailed
picture of their children's progress.
A Complete Guide to Rubrics Audrey M. Quinlan 2012 This book takes a
developmental perspective at the use of scoring rubrics to assess student work.
Citing developmental characteristics of each age, the author presents examples
and adaptations of assessment rubrics on a variety of subjects for teachers
from kindergarten through adult/college. After a presentation of foundation
information on rubrics, separate chapters are devoted to each grade level from
primary through adult. Written so that each chapter can be addressed
independently, the book provides additional chapters devoted to assessing
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technological topics and using rubrics with students with special needs. The
final chapters provide practical information to help teachers to create their
own rubrics and to covert rubric scores to letter grades. An updated annotated
listing of recommended rubric websites is included.
32 Quick & Fun Content-area Computer Activities Grade 4 Kathy Kopp 2006-02
Incite 4th grade students enthusiasm to learn using technology in the
curriculum! Youll enhance learning and encourage high-order thinking by
incorporating a technology project for every week of the school year. Students
will develop key technology skills in word processing, spreadsheets, multimedia
presentations, and using the Internet while you teach regular classroom
content. Lessons are divided among content areas, and the flexible projects are
great for computer centers, labs, or one-computer classrooms. The easy-tofollow teacher instructions and step-by-step student directions make this
resource a hit in the classroom. The included Teacher Resource CD contains
sample projects, templates, and assessment rubrics. 160pp.
Teaching Green -- The Elementary Years Tim Grant 2005-05-01 A complete resource
for teaching green to young people from kindergarten through grade five.
Language Arts Workshop Nancy Frey 2006 Language Arts Workshop: Purposeful
Reading and Writing Instruction presents a manageable way of organizing
instruction, exploring a gradual release of responsibility through meaningful
experiences in all areas of need for literacy development, including oral
language, spelling, vocabulary, word study, fluency, and comprehension. Like an
apprenticeship, novice readers and writers learn a craft under the guidance of
a skilled and knowledgeable teacher. Through the language arts workshop,
students read and write everyday, spending time working with their teacher,
collaborating with peers, and working independently. Learn to model successful
language arts teaching for your students Workshop format addresses the diverse
learning needs of students, including English language learners, students with
disabilities, and students who read at, above, or below grade level to support
early interverntion or response to intervention programs. Predictable chapter
organization clarifies the workshop approach and framework. Authentic examples
from successful classrooms engage readers and model effective language arts
instruction. A strong focus on assessment grounds the instruction, and a
compendium of assessment tools prepares readers to drive their own classroom.
Curriculum Design for Writing Instruction Kathy Tuchman Glass 2004-12-09
Replete with strategies, examples, and reproducibles, this guide is invaluable
for any teacher who wants to boost student achievement in writing for any
subject or grade level!
Common Core English Language Arts in a PLC at Work®, Grades K-2 Douglas Fisher
2012-12-04 Explore strategies for integrating the Common Core State Standards
for English language arts for grades K–2 in this interdisciplinary resource,
which focuses on areas of instruction, curriculum, assessment, and
intervention. You’ll also learn how to implement the CCSS within the powerful
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PLC at WorkTM process. Critical chapter-opening questions guide discussion and
help you leverage the CCSS to optimize student learning.
Classroom Literacy Assessment Jeanne R. Paratore 2007-04-05 Showcasing
assessment practices that can help teachers plan effective instruction, this
book addresses the real-world complexities of teaching literacy in grades K-8.
Leading contributors present trustworthy approaches that examine learning
processes as well as learning products, that yield information on how the
learning environment can be improved, and that are conducted in the context of
authentic reading and writing activities. The volume provides workable, nutsand-bolts ideas for incorporating assessment into instruction in all major
literacy domains and with diverse learners, including students in high-poverty
schools and those with special learning needs. It is illustrated throughout
with helpful concrete examples.
Evaluating Children's Writing Suzanne Bratcher 2003-09-12 Evaluating Children's
Writing: A Handbook of Grading Choices for Classroom Teachers, Second Edition
introduces and explains a wide range of specific evaluation strategies used by
classroom teachers to arrive at grades and gives explicit instructions for
implementing them. Samples of student writing accompany the instructions to
illustrate the techniques, and an appendix of additional student writing is
provided to allow readers to practice particular evaluation strategies. More
than just a catalog of grading options, however, this is a handbook with a
point of view. Its purpose is to help teachers become intentional about their
grading practices. Along with recipes for grading techniques, it offers a
philosophy of evaluating student writing that encourages teachers to put
grading into a communication context and to make choices among the many options
available by determining the instructional purpose of the assignment and
considering the advantages and disadvantages of particular grading strategies.
Specific grading techniques are integrated with suggestions about the craft of
evaluation--guidelines for instructional objectives, for student audience
analysis, and for teacher self-analysis that help define communication
contexts. New in the Second Edition: *a new chapter on state standards and
assessments; *a reorganization of the chapter on approaches to grading;
*additions to the chapter on management systems; *additions to the chapter on
teaching yourself to grade; *additions to the annotated bibliography; and
*updated references throughout the text.
Introduction to Rubrics Dannelle D. Stevens 2013-04-30 This new edition retains
the appeal, clarity and practicality that made the first so successful, and
continues to provide a fundamental introduction to the principles and purposes
of rubrics, with guidance on how to construct them, use them to align course
content to learning outcomes, and apply them in a wide variety of courses, and
to all forms of assignment. Reflecting developments since publication of the
first edition, the authors have extended coverage to include: * Expanded
discussion on use of rubrics for grading * Grading on-line with rubrics * Wider
coverage of rubric types (e.g., holistic, rating scales) * Rubric construction
in student affairs * Pros and cons of working with "ready-made" rubrics * Using
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rubrics to improve your teaching, and for SoTL * Use of rubrics in program
assessment (case study) * Application of rubrics in the arts, for study abroad,
service learning and students’ independent learning * Up-dated literature
review
Learning Through Writing, Grade 5 Kathleen Kopp 2008 "WINNER OF THE 2009
ASSOCIATION OF EDUCATIONAL PUBLISHERS' DISTINGUISHED ACHIEVEMENT AWARD AND THE
2010 TEACHERS' CHOICE AWARD FOR THE CLASSROOM! Use writing to teach the content
areas! Check students' content-area knowledge, writing skills, and critical
thinking at the same time! Fun, authentic writing activities for language arts,
math, science, social studies, and health/nutrition take students through the
entire writing process, from brainstorming to publishing, while letting
imaginations soar. This content-area writing series includes one grade-level
book each for third, fourth, and fifth grade, offering the flexibility to pick
from a variety of activities. Choose the activities from each grade that appeal
most to your students, or use only the book for your grade to match your
students' skill levels and target grade-appropriate content-area topics and
writing skills. Each ready-to-go activity •includes lesson plans, extensions,
rubrics, student worksheets, and examples •clearly lists objectives, materials
and teacher preparation needed, and what prior knowledge and skills are being
targeted •is easily di fferentiated to meet students' needs •can be used on its
own, with other content-area activities, or as class time allows •connects to
national content-area and writing standards •reflects grade-appropriate
language and writing skills Publishing ideas, bibliographies, student
checklists, and correlations to commonly taught writing standards and craft
skills make this resource complete and easy to use. You'll never run out of
authentic ways to make learning through writing fun."
Writing Pathways Lucy Calkins 2014-10-14 "These assessment tools make progress
in writing as transparent, concrete, and obtainable as possible and put
ownership for this progress into the hands of learners, allowing students and
teachers to work toward a very clear image of what good writing entails." -Lucy
Calkins, Writing Pathways Lucy Calkins' groundbreaking performance assessments
offer instructional tools to support continuous assessment, timely feedback,
and clear goals tied to learning progressions that have been aligned with
world-class standards. Originally published as part of the bestselling Units of
Study in Opinion/Argument, Information, and Narrative Writing, grades K-8,
Writing Pathways is ideal for writing workshop, but suitable for any writing
instruction context or curriculum. This practical guide includes: Learning
progressions for opinion/argument, information, and narrative writing, which
map the specific benchmarks students will master for every grade level Ondemand writing prompts that support schoolwide performance assessment Student
checklists to help students set goals and integrate crucial self-assessment
into their work Rubrics to support individual teachers and professional
learning communities as they evaluate mastery and plan instruction within and
across grade levels Student writing samples that illustrate different ways
students have exemplified standards and highlight essential features of each
writing genre Annotated exemplar pieces of writing on the same topic for every
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grade level that highlight the traits you can expect to see at each level of
the learning progressions. Who needs Writing Pathways? Educators who are not
yet ready to implement the full Units of Study curriculum can use Writing
Pathways to get started with Lucy Calkins' proven approach to writing
assessment and instruction. Coaches and administrators who are supporting
implementation of Lucy Calkins' Units of Study will find Writing Pathways to be
an ideal resource to guide their work. Who doesn't need Writing Pathways? The
content in this stand-alone edition is the same as in the previous editions
found in Lucy Calkins' Units of Study (K-5 and 6-8 are combined in this new
edition). Teachers who have the Units of Study do not need this new edition.
Writing Success Through Poetry Susan Lipson 2006 Offering a wide variety of
creative prompts that will engage any writer, Writing Success Through Poetry
provides timesaving lessons to help teachers create a writers' workshop in the
classroom. The author, a published poet and children's book author, provides 25
original poems as prompts for students to use as inspiration for their own
poetry and prose. The book offers practical, pointed questions to facilitate
Socratic-style discussions and explorations of literary concepts found within
the poems. Writing Success Through Poetry uses methods to instill young writers
with a mental checklist for self-evaluation of their writing, as well as a
profound respect for the power of poetic writing in every genre. Book jacket.
Teaching for Comprehending and Fluency Irene C. Fountas 2006 A practical guide
for teaching comprehension and fluency in the kindergarten through eighth-grade
classroom with instruction on reading levels, writing about reading, and
interactive read-aloud and literature study; and contains a DVD with over 100
blackline masters, forms, and checklists.
Out of the Dust (Scholastic Gold) Karen Hesse 2012-09-01 Acclaimed author Karen
Hesse's Newbery Medal-winning novel-in-verse explores the life of fourteenyear-old Billie Jo growing up in the dust bowls of Oklahoma.
Creative Book Reports Jane Feber 2004 Encourage your students to actively
demonstrate their comprehension of both fiction and non-fiction with these
alternative responses to literature! The thirty-nine standards-based projects
in this resource appeal to all types of learners in grades 4-8. Easy-to-follow
directions support you during every step of each project, helping you give
clear, explicit instructions to your students. A reproducible rubric for each
project helps students at all skill levels understand the grading criteria, and
gives you an effective tool to easily assess reading comprehension. Includes a
CD of customizable rubrics that you can adapt for other genres and content-area
topics. Book jacket.
Writing Kumon 2012-06-02
The Simple 6: A Writing Rubric for Kids Kay Davidson 2009
Prayer Book Rubrics Expanded Byron D. Stuhlman 2000-01-01 A liturgical manual
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that discusses each service of the Church according to shape, theology, past
practice, and varieties of local expression. The book contains helpful material
not only for clergy and worship committees, but also for church musicians.
The Literacy Cookbook Sarah Tantillo 2012-11-13 Proven methods for teaching
reading comprehension to all students The Literacy Cookbook is filled with
classroom-tested techniques for teaching reading comprehension to even the most
hard-to-reach students. The book offers a review of approaches that are
targeted for teaching reading, writing, speaking and listening skills. The book
also includes information on how to connect reading, writing, and test prep.
Contains accessible and easy-to-adopt recipes for strengthening comprehension,
reading, writing, and oral fluency. Terrific resources are ready for download
on the companion website. The materials in this book are aligned with the
English Language Arts Common Core Standards The website includes an ELA Common
Core Tracking Sheet, a handy resource when writing or evaluating curriculum.
Rubrics for Assessing Student Achievement in Science Grades K-12 Hays B. Lantz
2004-02-06 Foreword by Jay McTighe This concise handbook offers over 100 readyto-use performance lists, holistic rubrics, and analytic rubrics appropriate
for K-12 science classroom programs.
No More Fake Reading Berit Gordon 2017-07-07 For middle- and high-school
teachers, it’s one of today’s most vexing problems: How do you motivate
students with varied interests and little appetite for classic literature to
stop faking their way through texts and start advancing as skilled, engaged
readers? Independent reading is an important part of the answer, but it’s just
that — a part of the whole. In this groundbreaking book, Berit Gordon offers
the complete solution, a blended model that combines the benefits of classic
literature with the motivational power of choice reading. With the blended
model, teachers lead close examinations of key passages from classic texts,
guiding students to an understanding of important reading strategies they can
transfer to their choice books. Teachers gain a platform for demonstrating the
critical reading skills students so urgently require, and students thrive on
reading what they want to read. In this research-backed book, Gordon leads you
step by step to classroom success with the blended model, showing: The basics
of getting your classroom library up and running How to build a blended
curriculum for both fiction and non-fiction units, keeping relevant standards
in mind Tips and resources to help with day-to-day planning Ideas for selecting
class novel passages that provide essential cultural capital and bolster
students’ reading skills Strategies for bringing talk into your blended reading
classroom How to reach the crucial learning goal of transfer A practical, userfriendly approach for assessing each student’s progress No More Fake Reading
gives you all the tools you need to put the blended model to work for your
students and transform your classroom into a vibrant reading environment. Berit
Gordon coaches teachers as they nurture lifelong readers and writers. Her path
as an educator began in the classroom in the Dominican Republic before teaching
in New York City public schools. She also taught at the Teachers College of
Columbia University in English Education. She currently works as a literacy
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consultant in grades 3-12 and lives in Maplewood, New Jersey with her husband
and three children.
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